
 

 

 
 

19/10/20 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
Unfortunately, our Year 6 Open Evenings have had to be cancelled this year due to the Covid 
Pandemic. We have therefore prepared a number of video/PowerPoint presentations for you 
and your son/daughter, which will hopefully give you a flavour of the school. These will all be 
available on our school website from Tuesday 20th October. Please click on the announcement 
called Virtual Open Evening to access the presentations.  
 
 
Kind Regards 

 
Debra Liddicoat 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 


